OFFICIAL

the amount of noise generated. Our teams will be briefed on working responsibly in the local
community.

On a small number of occasions, we'll have to set up temporary traffic management on local roads
to enable us to work safely. Where this is necessary, it will only be for short durations.

Thursday 24 December 2020 — Tuesday 5 January 2021

No work will take place during this period. There will be no traffic management and access will remain
open over the crossings.

Wednesday 6 January - Friday 5 March 2021
In the New Year we'll resume the construction works that began on 6 October as detziled above.
Saturday 6 March — Monday 5 April 2021

From early March we'll be replacing the existing level crossing equipment with the new, more modern
system. There may be occasions where removing and installing crossing equipment generates noise,
but this we've planned our work to minimise this. Some of this work will be undertaken during the
night and, as mentioned above, we'll brief our staff so that we minimise the impact this has on
residents.

We plan to maintain access over the crossings during this work, but they’'ll be manned by our staff
who willindicate whether it is safe to cross. This will mean users may experience slightly longer waiting
times.,

Tuesday 6 — Sunday 11 April 2021

The installation of the new crossing equipment will mark the end of the project’s construction work,
and we aim to complete this by 5 April. Once this is done, we’ll start to remove our equipment and
temporary compound. As part of this work, we'll tidy the area up to make sure no mess is left behind.

| apologise in advance for any inconvenience this work may cause, but | hope this information is
helpful. If you have any guestions or concerns, please telephone our 24-Hour National Helpline on
03457 11 41 41 or visit www.networkrail.co.uk/contactus.

Yours faithfully,
o~

Paul Rowden
Community Relations Manager



